

## Laura Snow Special Assistant to the President and Secretary to the University

## Memorandum

To:

Institutional Policy Committee

From:

Laura Snow

Date:

July 28, 2010

Subject:

Executive Summary – Changes to Policy 9-002: Honorary Degrees

University Policy 9-002, Honorary Degrees, has been updated to reflect current practices along with the change in requirements for the submission and awarding of Honorary Degrees at the University of Utah.

The policy has also been reformatted to conform to current policy templates as outlined in the Regulations Library. Additionally, procedural information has been removed from the Policy and has become Procedure 9-002.

Please contact me at 801-581-5113, if you have any questions.

Office of the President

APPROVED TOWARD

201 South Presidents Circle, Room 201 Salt Lake City, UT 84112-9009 (801) 581-5113 FAX: (801) 581-3654 E-mail: laura.snow@utah.edu